
 
 

Year 6 Residential Visit to 
Kingswood 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

The Year 6 residential visit 2020 will take place from Friday 22nd May to Sunday 24th May, when all 
the children will depart for an action packed 3 days and 2 nights to Kingswood Activity Centre, 
Dearne Valley, near Doncaster. 

The visit will form part of the children’s class work in the spring term and cover essential aspects of 
the curriculum; we are therefore asking that all children take part in this visit.  The parental 
contribution will be £80 per child.  Parent Pay is set up ready should you wish to start making 
payment by instalments (see attached letter for details). Final payment will be due later on in the 
year. 

A further parent meeting will be held in the new year to share all the finer details. I would be 
grateful if you could sign, date and return the slip below agreeing that your child will take part in this 
exciting opportunity. 

Many thanks. 

 

The Year 6 Team 

Year 6 Residential Visit to 
Kingswood 

 

Child’s name:__________________________________________ 

I agree to my child taking part in the year 6 residential visit and I agree to contribute £80 towards the 
cost of this visit. 

Signed:________________________________________parent/carer 

Print name:____________________________________parent /carer 

Date:___________________________________________ 


